G Outlook

FW: Comments on council appointment 3.7

From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Date Wed 11/20/2024 7:43 AM
To Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

From: Michael Tsai _

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 7:02 PM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Comments on council appointment 3.7

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn more]

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important
Hello Clerk and Council, | would like to speak about Council item 3.7

I am a former elected school board member and speaking in a personal capacity. | am in support of a special election to fill
the district 3 council seat vacated by omar Torres. Last time a situation like this happened, there was no special election,
and we have seen the results.

In 2022, when Sam Liccardo was still the mayor of San Jose, one of his last things was to speak, eloquently about the need
for a special election, but his words were ignored by the council majority. Now that Sam Liccardo is the congressman-

elect, it is clear that he has been vindicated, and that will of the people should always be upheld.

We should not repeat the mistake of last time. Please do a special election. QR code

www.michaeltsai.org

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden
to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this
message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake
does not occur in the future.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



m Outlook

FW: 3.7 District 3 Upcoming Vacancy

From City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Date Wed 11/20/2024 12:00 PM
To Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

----- Original Message-----

From: "Angel L. Islas"

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 11:40 AM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: 3.7 District 3 Upcoming Vacancy

[External Email. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. Learn
more<https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification>]

[You don't often get email from_earn why this is important at

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Mayor Mahan and the San José City Council,

As a resident of District 3 | believe that in order to strengthen the legitimacy of the next D3 council member a
special election must be held immediately. Any delay in the election has the potential to disenfranchise a large
number of San José residents, which ultimately works against the interest of all San José residents.

Sincerely,

Angel Islas

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.





